
July 31, 2013 

2013 JET Programme Participants Send-off Reception 

On July 31st, His Excellency Yoshimasa Tezuka, Ambassador of Japan for the Republic of Trinidad and 
Tobago hosted a send-off reception for the new participants of the JET programme at his official 
residence. 8 new members of the Japan Exchange and Teaching programme were recognised (from 5 
countries; Trinidad and Tobago, Barbados, Antigua, Saint Lucia, and Saint Vincent and the Grenadines), 
two days before departing for new teaching jobs and experiences across the various cities and towns in 
Japan. 

At the reception, Ambassador Tezuka welcomed the departing JETs, former participants, media, 
academia and consular officials with words of encouragement. The new JET participants shared their 
goals and excitement with the reception party. 

On August 1st, the JETs had an orientation meeting and on the following day, they departed Trinidad and 
Tobago for Japan, and are scheduled to head to their designated prefectures after attending the orientation 
in Tokyo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


